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14th January 2013 
 

NOTIFICATION OF ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
 

Dear Member(s) 

 
The Annual General Meeting of Wheatley Tennis Club is to be held on Tuesday, 29th January 2013. The 

meeting will take place at the SUN INN, North Wheatley, commencing at 7.30pm.   
  

Over the past few years members appear to have shied away from the AGM - maybe in fear of being cajoled 
into joining the committee – and this shouldn’t be the case! What we do need is fresh ideas and input from 

all the membership. If we look at the significant successes we have seen in the past year, the work that has 

gone on behind the scenes to hopefully help us ensure the future of tennis in Wheatley and then continue to 
maintain this momentum we can all look forward to playing for many more years.  

  
 Club Night – Tuesday evenings have been a joy to behold this year with all courts in play. Social 

tennis at its best! 

 

 Coaching – From a standing start, Tom Bradley has delivered quality coaching for all ages to both 

members and non-members.  
 

 The Club currently has grant applications pending for grants to resurface the courts and replace the 

perimeter fencing. In addition, we have approached Wheatley Parish Council who has expressed 
support for the project. We are looking to raise approximately £50,000 to complete the works, which 

if successful, would take place at the end of the 2013 season. This is the largest project the Club has 
ever undertaken and the benefits, if successful, will bring to our Club are enormous.   

 

 In conjunction with the above, the Club constitution was reviewed and now conforms to both the 

requirements of the LTA and the organisations being approached for funding.  
 

 Finally, we now have our own website (wheatleytennis.org.uk). 

 
Please come along and express both your views and ideas on how you would like to see the Club progress. 

 

If you are unable to attend but wish to add something to the agenda for discussion, please let me know 
before the January 22nd. 

 
We look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Angela 
 
Angela Bland 
Hon. Secretary 

 

 


